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Dear Douglas 
 
 
I am delighted to support your proposed new paths project which will connect with your 
current 2.5 km path network. 
 
These new paths will be another good attraction for visitors as they will open up access 
to the Cormonachan Waterfalls and Upper Cormonachan old village, also create a 
new circular walk via the forest road to the west side of the woodlands and to a new 
car park by the road side. 
 
I’m sure this new project will prove to be a great tourist attraction and let visitors see 
more of this ancient woodland which the Association has done much to conserve.. 
 
I hope that your efforts will meet with success. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alan Reid  
 

Councillor Alan Reid 

Mr Douglas Locke 
Secretary 
Cormonachan Woodlands Association 
Cruach House 
Carrick Castle 
Argyll PA24 8AF 


